
Copy of written message to Menahem Pressler on the occasion of his 90th birthday, December 16, 2013 

 

Dear Mr. Pressler, 

 

 Your exquisite playing has enriched literally many millions of lives.  Your complete selfless 
dedication to the highest in music, your continuous nurturing of others, and your perpetually radiating 
joy and enthusiasm have been an ongoing inspiration to so many. 

 Not a day goes by that I am not grateful to have had the precious opportunity to be one of your 
musical children.  It is a privilege to now be transmitting your legacy on to future generations. 

 Wishing you—dear mentor, friend and ultimate Mensch—a memorable celebration and many 
wonderful years ahead. 

With great admiration and love, 

 

George and Susan Fee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


